Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Accountancy
The Board of Accountancy announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Friday, May 19, 2017, starting at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled until further notice.
PLACE: Phone Conference Call has been cancelled.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Budget Task Force of the Board of Accountancy has cancelled the phone conference call meeting, scheduled May 19, 2017 to discuss the Boards financial reports until further notice.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Denise Graves (352)333-2505.

For more information, you may contact: Denise Graves, (352)333-2505, or Denise.graves@myfloridalicense.com.
